
 
 
CADASTRAL STREAM 
 
Chair – Matt Ryder 
 
The Cadastral Leadership Team meets by web-conference on the second Thursday of every 
month.  
 
Members of the Leadership Team are:  
• Matt Ryder – Cadastral Professional Stream Chair – Taupo 
• Richard Hemi – Tertiary Education Liaison – Dunedin  
• Darren Hocken – Knowledge Improvement – Christchurch  
• Trent Gulliver – LINZ Stakeholder Management – Wellington  
• Karl Wilton – LINZ Stakeholder Management – Wellington  
• Toni Hill – National Technical Committee – Auckland. 
 
During the year Brian Curtis, who had been a member of our Exec Committee since forming, 
stood aside from the committee to focus on work and family commitments. We would like 
to take this opportunity to thank Brian for the effort he has put in over his time on this 
committee. 
 
Business and projects worked on during the past 12 months have been wide ranging and 
include:  
 
• Maintaining the Cadastral Professional Stream LinkedIn webpage  
• Several contributions to the Surveying+Spatial magazine  
• Contributing to the ASaTS, now STEP working group  
• Running a successful seminar on Good Survey Practice for Cadastral Surveys  
• Contribute to the National Technical Committee  
• Submissions on the Rules for Cadastral Survey review and working with LINZ on the 
stakeholder’s panel.  
 
Looking towards next year, continuing consulting with LINZ on the development of STEP, the 
Landonline replacement, and the Rules review will continue to be a key focus of the group. 
The stream is already working at a high level with LINZ and in the next year we will be 
working with members to ensure that the Rules are a good fit for both the surveyors using 
them and LINZ.  
 
As a group we are planning at least one seminar for the upcoming year which we intend to 
stream live. Over the next year we will also be working with the ICS to develop a joint 
publication on “Good Survey Practice.” Continuing to drive for improvement within LINZ and 
for changes to the Cadastral Survey Rules are significant goals and challenges ahead, and we 
ask all members to do what they can to play a role in achieving these. 
 

 


